
 

  
 City Council Memorandum 
 

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE: AUGUST 9, 2016 

FROM:  MAYOR WILLIAM R. BAILEY, III WARDS: ALL 
 

SUBJECT: SANTA ANA RIVER TRAIL AND PARKWAY PROJECT UPDATE  

ISSUE: 

Receive an update from Principal Consultant Patricia Lock-Dawson regarding the Santa Ana 
River Trail and Parkway Project.   

RECOMMENDATION: 

That the City Council receive and file the Santa Ana River Trail and Parkway Project update. 

BACKGROUND: 

In 2006, leaders from Orange, Riverside, and San Bernardino counties and cities formed the 
Santa Ana River Trail and Parkway Partnership, a regional collaboration of the cities and 
counties adjacent to the Santa Ana River, working together to complete a 100-mile-long trail 
from crest to coast. The trail is approximately 60 percent complete with plans to complete the 
remaining portions over the next five years.  The trail allows for a wide range of recreational 
activities. 

DISCUSSION: 

Principal Consultant to the Partnership Patricia Lock-Dawson will present an update on funding 
and construction progress and timelines. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this update. 

Prepared by:  
 
 
 
____________________________ 
WILLIAM R. BAILEY, III 
Mayor 
 
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 
Attachment: Presentation 


